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Dear Parents, 

I received a phone call from the Diocese of Leeds to inform us that 
our S48 Inspection will take place on Thursday and Friday this week. 
The arrangements for the Section 48 Inspections (Education Act 
2005) enable the Church to assess systematically the work of 
Catholic schools. They also provide an opportunity to support, 
challenge, evaluate and promote this vital work in the mission of the 
Church.  
 
The Framework and Schedule set out the requirements, which will 
enable a full coverage of the school's Catholic life and worship and 
its provision, work and achievements in the field of Religious 
Education. Keep us in your prayers. 
 

 

 

 

Monday 1st June School reopens to 

children 

Tuesday 9th June Y4 Roman Trip 

Thursday 11th 

June 

 

S48 Inspection      

Y1 Thackray 

Museum           

Under 11’s 

Football  

Friday 12th June S48 Inspection    

Sat. 13th June Summer Fair 

Monday 15th 

June 

Y1 Phonics 

Screening 

Friday 19th June Catholic Cup 

Football 

Competition 

W/b 22nd June Money Week 

Tuesday 23rd 

June 

Netball 

Tournament – 

Mount St Mary’s 

Thursday 25th 

June 

KS2 Morley Sports 

Day at Bruntcliffe 

Tuesday 30th 

June 

Rounder’s 

Tournament – 

Morley Academy 

Wednesday 1st 

July 

Y5 & Y6 Production 

2pm 

Thursday 2nd 

July 

Y5 & Y6 Production 

6pm 

Friday 3rd July Reports go out  

 

Thought of the week 

 

 

Statement 

to live by 

Summer Fair- Saturday 13th June-12-3pm 

COME ALONG AND SUPPORT US! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I know how 

to show I am 

sorry. 

The birth stone for June is 

sometimes said to be the agate, a 

stone harder than steel! Sometimes 

you have to be harder than steel too! 

When somebody else is trying to get 

you to do something that you know  

is wrong, you have to act like an 

agate; and no matter how  hard it is, 

do what you KNOW is RIGHT! 

Dates 

http://www.stfrancismorley.org.uk/
http://www.stfrancismorley.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

  
Sports Day 
 
Weather permitting Sports Day for 
Reception-Year 6 will take place on 
Thursday 9th July. As has happened 
in the past you will be invited to 
order a picnic lunch and stay all 
day. A more detailed letter will 
follow as will a lunch order letter. 
 
Nursery will hold a smaller sports 
day on the afternoon of Friday 10th 
July. 
 
Please find attached the RE 
Newsletter for Summer 2. 

 

Trips 

Year 4 will be visiting York this 

week to enhance their History 

topic. They should have an 

exciting time dressing up as 

Romans for the day and seeing 

what life was like in York during 

those times. 

Year 1 will be visiting the 

Thackray Medical Museum and 

seeing what medicine in the 

past was like, how people lived 

and meeting ‘Florence 

Nightingale’!  

Year 1 
 
Year 1 Phonics Screening 
Check will be taking place 
the week commencing 15th 
June. This is a National 
Screening – it allows 
teachers to see if the 
children are making 
sufficient progress in the 
phonics skills to read words 
and are on track to become 
fluent readers.  
A more detailed letter will 
follow for parents of children 
in Year 1. 
 

 

 

Year Well Done 
Certificates 

Writing 
Certificate 

Merits Good Samaritan 

R Ava Trueman Emmanuel Ilimezeke Sinit Woldi Lilly Hudson 

1 Yousef El-Taki Harry Ingham Caitlin Kelly Nadia Molenda 

2 Year 2 Louis Parsley Dominic Ritchie Evie Powders 

3 Joel Bowness Dakota Wright Joel Bowness Dominic Pearce 

4 Ava AliabadAsl Fintan Armour Robyn Jamieson Kai Parsley 

5 Evie Bentley Una Sweeney Frankie Burton Trinity Sizer 

6 Jamaal Ba Ciara Armour Hollie Walker Connie Turner 

Dinner Time Saam Fatahi 

Attendance 1st – Reception, 2nd Y1 & 3rd Y5 

Punctuality Y2 & Y3 

House Winner StAndrew 

Head Teacher Award Under 9’s Football Team and Netball Team 

 

Tips to help keep children safe on the internet and social networks 

Talking to your child is one of the best ways to keep them safe. You can also use parental controls on social 
networks, online games and browsers and on both hardware and software that can filter or monitor what your 
child can see. Preventing your children from using the internet or mobile phones won't keep them safe in the long 
run, so it's important to have conversations that help your child understand how to stay safe and what to do if 
they ever feel scared or uncomfortable. 

Tips:* Have a conversation early and often *Explore online together *know who your child is talking to online 

*Set rules & agree boundaries * Use parental controls * Check they know how to use privacy settings & reporting 
tools.  Find more information on our website. 


